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Voting by mail is equitable for the people of Oregon, ALL people. What a waste of 

time, money and resources to try and take us back to the time of having to stand in 

line to vote. Vote by mail has proven stats that this works. STOP wielding our right to 

vote as a weapon against democracy and start doing things that actually are needed.  


